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Sharing on WhatsApp Groups – Issued - Regarding 

Ref: As per the instructions of the DTE 

                        * * * * *  

It has come to the attention that WhatsApp groups are becoming 

inundated with photos and other posts, causing essential messages to be 

pushed upwards and potentially overlooked by Principals and other 

members of group(s). This has resulted in crucial information not 

receiving the necessary attention.  

 

In this regard, Principals of all Polytechnics are hereby directed to 

limit the sharing of photos on WhatsApp groups. Only key information 

should be disseminated through this platform. If deemed necessary, 

Principals may share no more than two of the best photos per event in 

the WhatsApp group. However, Principals are at liberty to share any 

number of photos via email to academicmedia.dte@gmail.com, preferably 

in the form of compressed or RAR file, clearly labelled with the name of 

the respective Polytechnic, and event. 

 

Furthermore, Principals are advised to regularly monitor the official 

Website, WhatsApp groups, and emails from the Directorate of Technical 

Education for updates/ information and respond promptly to any 

communication. 

 

Strict compliance with these instructions is expected, and any 

deviation will be viewed seriously. 

SD/-V.PADMA RAO 

JOINT DIRECTOR 

To 

Principals of all Polytechnic 

Copy to RJDs, AU and SVU regions for information 
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